
LOCAL GOVERNMENT COMPENSATION 

 

Effective January 1, 2015, local public agencies are required to post information on 
the annual compensation of their elected officials, officers and employees. The City 
of Claremont complies with this requirement by providing a link to the State 
Controller’s “Government Compensation in California” site for accessing this 
information. 

  

 

https://publicpay.ca.gov/Reports/Cities/City.aspx?entityid=174&year=2023
https://publicpay.ca.gov/Reports/Cities/City.aspx?entityid=174&year=2023

